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Last night, there was a barrier wall placed on I65 that will effect which lane you need to be in if
you’re exiting southbound at cave city. You will need to be in the far right lane for the next 3-4
months. Here’s Kierstan Jaggers with the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet’s Bowling Green
office with the specifics:

  

 

  

{audio}http://wcluradio.com/newscuts/0108jaggers.mp3{/audio}
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